
 
 

 

HAPPY DAYS & FREEDOM 

 
 

Dear Heads of School, 

 

Happy Days Freedom (HDF) is honored to host the 2022-2023 AASCA Volleyball for the Pacific 

Division.  The tournament will be held from April 19 th to April 23rd 2023, (traveling dates included) 

in San Pedro Sula, Honduras. We cordially invite the volleyball teams that represent your school 

community to participate in this event. Please let us know by February 20 th if you plan on 

participating (boys, girls or both) to allow us to have enough time to organize all the event-related 

activities, the best and safest way possible. 

 

The participation fee for this tournament is $600 USD per category ($1200 USD if participating 

with your boys’ and girls’ teams).  Please deposit the registration fee by March the 17th  2023. Fee 

payment instructions will be sent later on to participating schools. 

 

Please note that you are responsible for all wire transfer fees assessed. Our bank charges $25 when 

receiving the transfer so please add that amount to the total. 

 

If you have any questions regarding the tournament or need any assistance, please contact Carlos 

Flores, Athletic Director, HDF +(504) 95015639 or caflores@happydaysfreedom.com  

 

Please take note of the following: 

 

• All tournament related information (hotel, transportation and payment) will be shared with 

you by means of Google Drive, using the AASCA Athletics Directors folder 

(VOLLEYBALL - AASCA PACIFIC 2023) 

• The games will take place on the HDF campus and AASCA School Campus in San Pedro 

Sula. The number of venues used will depend on the number of participating teams. 

• Please send us your school logo if it has been recently updated. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Luis Chávez  

Head of School              
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